[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Exelon Corporate Communications Mailbox <CorporateCommunications@exeloncorp.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 1:26 PM
To: All employees
Subject: Coronavirus Updates: New Travel and Meeting Restrictions

To support the health and safety of employees, contractors and customers, and maintain the integrity of operations, we are taking new steps. 
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		March 11, 2020
Coronavirus Updates: New Travel and Meeting Restrictions
Due to the continuing spread of COVID-19 in the U.S. and internationally, Exelon is implementing new travel restrictions for our employees and contractors. Beginning immediately
and through April 30 or longer:
1. [image: Coronavirus-GettyImages-1203771991]International business travel is prohibited, and non-essential U.S. business commercial air travel is also prohibited. 
0. This includes travel to attend or speak at external conferences, attend internal meetings or cross-OpCo meetings, team meetings, etc. Please use remote meeting tools instead.
0. If you can accomplish your meeting over the phone, videoconference or Skype, then travel is considered non-essential. OpCo leaders will be sharing additional guidance.
0. Please work with your supervisor and OpCo leadership to determine which travel may be considered essential for your department or OpCo.
1. If you are planning personal international travel to any country, you must report it to TravelSafely@exeloncorp.com before you leave the U.S.  Also, please consult CDC guidance before proceeding with a trip. Upon your return, please contact your supervisor. If your travel location/s are on the list of countries with active travel restrictions, your supervisor will work with OHS or your site nurse to determine any return-to-work requirements prior to releasing you to go back to any company location. 
1. Leaders should limit large business gatherings (such as meetings, social events or trainings) and are strongly encouraged to use remote meeting tools or postpone the event. Exceptions include routine operations such as call centers and nuclear outages. 
1. If you feel ill, please stay home. 
1. Employees with existing health conditions should work with their supervisors to determine the best work arrangement for their specific situation. 
1. All employees should practice social distancing, e.g., avoid large gatherings and shaking hands or personal contact greetings, and remember, wash your hands as often as possible.
We will continue to provide you with frequent updates on our process and policies as the situation evolves. For the latest information and resources, go to Exelon's new Coronavirus Information Site (available on desktop and mobile) for employees at exeloncorp.com/coronavirus, which is updated daily. Please take time to read the posted Q&A before submitting questions to HR, OHS or to your supervisor. If your question is not on the website, please use the posted contact information and email HRTransactions@exeloncorp.com to submit questions not addressed in the Q&A.
In addition to the COVID-19 virus, flu season continues. Please continue to take steps to keep yourself and others healthy and safe, including washing your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, avoiding touching your face and staying home if you are sick. Thank you for your continued attention to this important topic.
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